
A Note from Mrs Allan 

It is beginning to look a lot like Christmas!  

Today we  took delivery of a wonderful Christ-
mas tree– it is a big one! A huge thank you to 

the PTA. 

We are very much looking forward to our Christ-
mas Fair next Friday-it will be wonderful to see 

as many of you as possible. 

We are also busy practising for our Carol Con-
cert-Glad Tidings! Please see the notice to the 

right, with timings. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Friday 1st December 2023 

R O K E B Y  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
N E W S L E T T E R  

What’s On In Rugby 

2nd December—The Manchester Carols, St Andrews 
Church 19:30-21:30. 

3rd December—Rugby Christmas Market, Caldecott 
Park 10:00-15:00. 

7th December—Understanding Your Teenager Work-
shop, St Oswald's Church. 9:30—11:30. 

10th December— Rugby Countdown to Christmas 
Big bounce, Rugby School Sports Centre. 10:00-

11:30. 

16th December—Rugby Town FC vs Quorn FC, But-
lin Road. 15:00 

All details on the events above can be found by 
googling ‘what's on in Rugby’. 

Notices 

Christmas Carol Concert 

The KS1 and KS2 Christmas carol concert will be per-
formed to parents on two days.  

Monday 18th December at 2pm  
and 

Wednesday 20th at 9:30am 

It is the same performance, so there is no need to 
come twice! Please arrive in good time at the com-

munity door (Nursery Entrance) 

Tombola prizes welcomed for the PTA Christ-
mas fair– in exchange for the non uniform day. 

Important  Dates  
8th December– Christmas Fair  

18th December 2pm—Carol concert 
19th December– Open Afternoon-come and have a look at your child’s learning-3.15pm-4pm 

19th December– Year 1, 2 and 3 going to see Nativity the Musical 
20th December 9:30—Carol Concert 

20th December– KS1 and KS2 Carol Concert-Glad Tidings  
21st December– Last day of school for children 

9th January— First day back at school for children 

Autism Support 
Community Autism Support Service (CASS) are 
starting their next CASP workshop for parents / 

carers of autistic children or those awaiting diagno-
sis. The course starts on the 5th December for a 

four week period, each session is three hours. De-
tails are available online at  https://

casspartnership.org.uk/training-and-education/  
 

Polite Reminder 

Please be conscious of your driving and parking 
around school. The roads are getting icer in the 
mornings so a gentle reminder to drive carefully. 

https://casspartnership.org.uk/training-and-education/
https://casspartnership.org.uk/training-and-education/







